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The number of small businesses opening in Prince William County are returning
to 2019 recorded levels. The Small Business Project Management
Program (SBPM) is seeing an average of one business opening a day in Prince
William County!

“In the third quarter 2020, the SBPM served more than 101 customers who
received a building certificate of occupancy to open their business. We
encourage all customers - entrepreneurs, startups or small businesses to contact
us and speak with a Development Services Project Manager who specializes
and provides expertise in land and building development processes, before
owning, renting or leasing a space,” shared Wade A. Hugh, Director, Department
of Development Services.

“As the Development Services Program Managers work alongside both business
owners and property owners to ensure permitting requirements are met, we are
able to further support the business community in extending permitting guidance
on the entire building or land parcel, as may be needed. This process is proving
invaluable in making unused, available building space to lease, turn-key.” added
Hugh.

Thirty-seven new small businesses opened for business in September 2020,
after owners that were new, expanding or relocating their operations received
support from the Small Business Project Management Program (SBPM) and
approval for a certificate of occupancy permit.

The Small Business Project Management Program has helped more than 600
small businesses, startups and entrepreneurs open for business, since its
inception by the Board of County Supervisors in fiscal year 2019. For more
information contact the SBPM at 703-792- 6930 or DDS@pwcgov.org.

Entrepreneurs, startups and growing small businesses are encouraged to
contact SBPM at 703-792- 6930, DDS@pwcgov.org, before they begin a
Development Project!
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Restaurants and Café Outdoor DiningRestaurants and Café Outdoor Dining
– Warmth in the Winter Months– Warmth in the Winter Months

As the evenings cool down and restaurant and café owners want to continue
entertaining customers outdoors, the Department of Development Services has a
reminder about tents and the installation of heating devices.

Read more here...Read more here...

https://www.pwcgov.org/news/pages/Restaurants-and-Caf%C3%A9-Outdoor-Dining-%E2%80%93-Warmth-in-the-Winter-Months.aspx


Prince William County Land, Development ServicesPrince William County Land, Development Services
and Planning Experts Speak at Annual Virtualand Planning Experts Speak at Annual Virtual

ConferenceConference
On October 15, 2020, Prince William County leaders and experts
from Development Services, Environmental Services, Fire Marshal, Geographic
Information Systems, Planning, Transportation and Prince William County
Service Authority presented the 2020 Land Development Virtual Seminar. 

To download the presentation and view the video click herehere.
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